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November 20, 1978

Docket No: 50-364

(Farley)
Recipients of " Nuclear Security
Personnel for Power Plants,"
NUREG-0219

Dear Recipient:

The document "Interservice Procedures for Instructional Systems Development," ,
TRA00C Pamphlet 350-30, that was referenced in the NRC report, "fluclear
Security Personnel for Power Plants," NUREG-0219, is now available, free,
in microfiche form from NRC. You may obtain a microfiche copy of TRADOC
350-30 by writing to:

Distribution Services Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Sincerely,
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1 iam . esaw, Director
Division o Technical Info.mation

and Document Control, ADM
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Mr. Alan R. Barton.

.

Mr. Alan R. Barton
'

Senior Vice President
Alabama Power Company
600 North 18th Street
Birmingham, Alabama 35291

cc: George F. Trowbridge, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M. Street, N.W.
Washington, D. C. 20036

Mr. Ruble A. Thomas, Vice President
Southern Company Service
P. O. Box 2625
Birmingham, Alabama 35202
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